
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Mr. Stoddard. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, July 15, 2021 8:19 AM 
'Philip Stoddard ' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Vote NO on Utility Rate Increases! 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/15/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 07969-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

niLLcivici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: Philip Stoddard <pkstoddard@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 9:39 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Vote NO on Utility Rate Increases! 

Dear Florida Public Service Commissioners, 

FPL is doing virtually nothing to aid consumers with energy conservation. 
Until they make a significant effort in that direction, they do not deserve to increase their profits. 

Sincerely, 
Philip Stoddard 
pkstoddard@gmail.com 33143 
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